

TERM 1 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 4 FEBRUARY 2022





ENSEMBLE REHEARSALS

I am excited to announce that ensembles can now start up again, with rehearsals for all ensembles, including lunchtime groups, commencing next week (Week 2, beginning Monday 7th February)!

After 6 months of online zoom rehearsals, it will be fantastic to gather students together again to

play and sing with their peers. Rehearsals will be conducted following Covid Safe protocols to maximise the safety of all involved. If your child would like to join an ensemble please email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au or they can collect an application form from the Creative Arts Staffroom.

The College Ensembles Schedule, which details the day and time of each ensembles rehearsal/s, can be accessed using the link below. If you are uncertain which ensemble your child is performing in this year please email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au to clarify.

2022 Ensemble Timetable.pdf

Pick-Up: At the conclusion of all rehearsals, students will make their way to the J-BLOCK pick-up area together with their ensemble director. Students are to wait there with their teacher until they are picked up. If parents are more than 15 minutes late, your child will be asked to go to the J-Block study centre to wait until you arrive at College. Junior students will be taken to OSHClub After College Care in S Block to await pickup. There will be an additional cost incurred if this service is utilised.

Thanks for supporting your child's music education, and we look forward to a great year of music creation and performances.

Regards,

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles